Scholarship

Bulletin Number 5

Wow - what a year!!! I want to thank all the Auxiliary Chairmen who sent in their Year-end Report! Congrats, again, to Elijah for winning a \$2,000 VOD Scholarship from National! And to our Patriots Pen winner Kamin for taking home \$4,000 and second place at National!

I can't believe all the 3D artwork and Patriot Art that I got. Thank you to all the Auxiliaries for getting your entries in to me. My judges will be picking our states first place winner and I will have a picture of it with me at the convention.

PLEASE!! - AT CONVENTION I WANT ALL DISTRICT PRESIDENTS TO PICK UP THE OTHER ARTWORK. I WILL HAVE A SIGN OUT SHEET WITH THE STUDENT'S NAMES TO BE GIVEN BACK.

Sincerely,

Adrienne Halvorsen

Scholarship Chairman